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You are changing children’s futures 

 

Dear Adam, 
 

The Youth Grant from Witney Town Council is changing the lives of local families in Witney – 

thank you!  By helping families with young children aged 0-5 at this vital development stage, 
children will have better life outcomes.  

 

On behalf of all the families we support, our volunteers, staff, and trustees we would like to 
thank you for supporting our vital work with struggling families with young children.   

  

One of our supported mums recently sent us a lovely thank you and we thought you’d like to see 

it.  She is a mum who, when we met her, was feeling incredibly isolated and was dealing with 
mental health issues.  

 

"The time I spend with her has been really helpful – gave me a lot of confidence about my child, 
and psychological support. Her insight into the future and her life experience made me feel at ease 

in certain areas, it was useful to hear that things change.  

 
“I can see how Home-Start can help a lot of families in different situations in future, thank you for 

giving us that chance." 

 

This life-changing support is made possible by supporters like Witney Town Council.  Your 
generosity is making a difference. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Katharine Barber 
CEO, Home-Start Oxford 
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